
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

Millar, Chris 

From: McCauley, Kirsten 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: Lundy"s Lane/Garner Road, Niagara Falls 
Date: Tuesday, December 21, 2021 11:41:56 AM 

Hi Ken, 

Thanks for contacting me about the letter you received regarding the Niagara Official 
Plan and the Settlement Area Boundary Review (SABR). Please confirm you received 
this e-mail by sending me a reply, thanks. 

The following link should help provide some information on the review process and 
next steps for settlement boundary expansions in Niagara. You will want to read PDS 
41-2021 Settlement Area Boundary Review - Urban Recommendations and its 
appendices: https://www.niagararegion.ca/official-plan/settlement-area-boundary-
review-dec-2021.aspx 

I note that Appendix 2 will show the map of staff’s recommended expansion locations. 
Appendix 9 provides the full details of the review. Your properties are within a larger 
review area under SABR ID 1061. 

You may also want to visit the SABR mapping tool to review information submitted for 
this location of Niagara Falls -
https://navigator.niagararegion.ca/portal/apps/webappviewer/index.html? 
id=eb1c2537526b44a4a275372e76e10939 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out. 

Thanks, 
Kirsten 

Kirsten McCauley, MCIP, RPP 
Senior Planner – Secondary Plans, Long Range Planning 
Planning and Development Services, Niagara Region 
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, P.O. Box 1042 
Thorold, ON  L2V 4T7 
Phone: 905-980-6000 ext. 3532 
Email: kirsten.mccauley@niagararegion.ca 
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